

2017-01-23 Project Management Meeting


Date

23 Jan 2017


Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)
- [Darius Jazayeri](#)
- [Burke Mamlin](#)
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)
- [Wyclif Luyima](#)
- [Theresa Cullen](#)

Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
Community Priority Tickets		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• http://om.rs/pmtool• Build:#4489 failed - Child of REFAPP-OMODDISTRO-5628.<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Rafal Korytkowski and Daniel Kayiwa working on this issue and will raise to the community if they need assistance from the community•  TRUNK-4964 - ComplexObsHandlers should support complex data encoded as text CLOSED - need to schedule design time• https://talk.openmrs.org/t/fetching-complex-obss-data-via-angular-rest/5896/60
Ref App 2.6		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• UI updates are• Release manager posting was posted to Talk - https://talk.openmrs.org/t/volunteer-to-be-the-openmrs-refapp-2-6-release-manager/9491• Need to identify the person in the next week or so• Wondering if we are reaching our target audience??
Security Post on Talk		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• https://talk.openmrs.org/t/reporting-openmrs-reference-application-and-web-service-security-issues/9305• need someone to invest time going through the document• we need to post to Talk to try and find volunteers to help with security issues• need to create JIRA tickets so people can take these things on - visibility will be an issue and something we need to look into• https://confluence.atlassian.com/adminjiraserver071/configuring-issue-level-security-802592414.html• need to reach out to people with interest in security and how we want to handle security issues
Scrum-of-Scrums Approach	Darius /Terry	
Work Time: Project Wiki Clean Up		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Active Projects

Action items

- [Wyclif Luyima](#) will get with [Jamie](#) to schedule design time for  [TRUNK-4964](#) - ComplexObsHandlers should support complex data encoded as text CLOSED
- [Burke Mamlin](#) will follow up with [Sri Maurya Kummamuru](#) and [Stephen Senkomago Musoke](#) on identifying Ref App Manager in the next week or so.
- [Burke Mamlin](#) post to Talk for people looking to help with security issues
- [Burke Mamlin](#) and [Theresa Cullen](#) will work together on reaching out to those interested in security and add them to the Security group on Talk so they are included on discussion on handling security issues

